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The Missendens Community Board is hosting its
first in-person event. Come along and join us on
Thursday 7 April at the Memorial Hall, Great
Missenden, 3.30pm - 6pm for a chance to meet
your Councillors and to discuss what is important
for you in your community.

There will also be an opportunity to meet some of
the organisations who have received awards from
the Community Board already.

And we will be presenting the winners of the

Proud of Bucks Awards 2021!

Everyone in the community is welcome to join us, but in order to
monitor numbers, please contact us to confirm your attendance
by emailing missendenscb@buckinghamshire.gov.uk
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